
12/7/20 Hour of Power Business Meeting Minutes 
 

WEBSITE: 

Two homegroup members have agreed to work on a website for our Homegroup this week! This website will let 

homegroup members access information such as a sign-up for new hosting positions, opportunity for speaking at 

meetings, how to reach out to our literature and coin representatives to obtain such things, and much more! Be on the 

lookout for a link to this website once it is up and running. The homegroup email may change as well after this 

website is created.  

 

HOSTING:  

We have decided to reconsider how much time hosts keep their positions for and came up with 4 months for each 

hosting position. On our new website (to show up this week), there will be a sign-up for new hosting positions from 

February 1st to May 31st. All current hosts will keep their positions until then, but if you have not hosted before, we 

would love to see you sign up to start hosting a meeting with your homegroup! We have training options available if 

you are unsure of how to host a meeting with us, no matter what platform (phone, tablet, or computer) and we will be 

patient and friendly while going through the steps together. This is a great opportunity to do some Virtual Service and 

AA Service in general! PLEASE consider hosting a meeting with this group, especially if you think you can't do it, it 

is quite easy and fulfilling to do for anyone! Be on the lookout for our new website link in order to sign up for a 

hosting position with us. 

 

CO-HOSTING: 

Ok, so maybe you don't know if you can commit to hosting a specific meeting right now, that is quite alright! Service 

comes in many forms. One important form of service on the zoom platform, is simply being a co-host for our 

meetings. Currently, we have a few people who are continuously asked to co-host. As AWESOME as they are, we 

would love to see some new people step up and help out as regular co-hosts as well. To co-host a meeting, please 

offer your services at the beginning of a meeting or agree to be a co-host when asked, no matter what meeting it is! 

Co-hostng is pretty universal. On our 3 daily meetings, a co-host simply makes sure everyone is muted except for the 

person sharing, lowers hands if there is a hand raised from someone who already shared, and posts our PayPal account 

information in the chat. If you would like to co-host, please feel free to jump in and do so when it is requested or you 

see there is no co-host! If you have any questions about co-hosting or would like all the hosts to know they can 

depend on you to co-host if you are around, please feel free to reach out and ask.  

 

To paste into chat if co-hosting: 

 

If you would like to donate to the “Hour of Power” group, please search “hourofpoweraa@gmail.com” on PayPal.com 

Thank You! 

 

LITERATURE AND COINS: 

We are putting in some orders this week for AA Literature for those who want or need it. This will include the Big 

Book of Alcoholics Anonymous, Twelve Steps and Twelve Traditions, and Living Sober. If you are interested in 

obtaining any of these three books, please let us know! We would be more than happy to deliver or mail you a book. 

Additionally, if you have an Anniversary coming up, we would love to give you a coin to congratulate you and make 

the celebration even more special than it already is! Please let us know if you would like a coin for yourself, or even 

for a friend on their big day! 
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